


 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the board of directors of the Harris Central Appraisal 
District will hold a public hearing on the proposed budget for such district for the year 
2026 on July 16, 2025, at 9:30 o'clock a.m., in the board room in the central offices of the 
Harris Central Appraisal District, 13013 Northwest Freeway, Houston, Texas. 
 
At such public hearing any and all persons desiring to be heard on any matter relating to 
said proposed budget will be afforded the opportunity to be heard. 
 
WITNESS MY HAND AND THE OFFICIAL SEAL OF THE DISTRICT this the 18th day of June, 
2025. 
 
 
 
 
                  
      Secretary, Board of Directors 
     Harris Central Appraisal District 
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